MINUTES OF MEETING

The Executive Committee Meeting of All Pakistan Dry Fruit Importers & Exporters
Association is conducted in APDIEA registered Office No. 2, National Plaza, Chuharmal Road

Corner, Jinnah Road, Quetta on Tuesday 2" July 2022 @ 11:30am

The Executive Committee members and office bearers of APDIEA mutually considered
and approved the appointments of Election commission members for the transparent

commencement of APDIEA’s 5t Election 2022~2023 till the next elections.

Following points were discussed and approved by the Central Executive Committee of

APDIEA, which are:-

1. Executive Committee members approved the Election Schedule and members
appointed for Election Commission along with the venue finalization for keeping
transparency in upcoming Election and its smooth conduction.

2. It was discussed that after the last election conduction, APDIEA raised funds through
membership renewals, new memberships along with VISA recommendation letters
issued to several members desiring business purpose visit in any country abroad.
Additionally it was decided that the fee of new membership (Associate & Corporate)
and renewal will be revised again in Annual General Meeting.

3. Chairman APDIEA stated that several correspondences were made during the period
concerned with High officials of Government Senate of Pakistan, Federal Board of
Revenue and Department of Agriculture in respect to the resolution of problems facing
in trade by the members of APDIEA. Hence, through consultation and support, major
issues were resolved.

4. Meetings was conducted with the Consul General, Islamic Republic of Iran here in
Quetta and was very fruitful like in previous year(s) in which we thanked for the support
of Consulate Office for addressing our issues to the Government of Iran and resolving
those on emergent basis. In near future we also like to get in touch with the

Associations / Trade Bodies of Iran for operationalization of recently announced barter

ol

SECRETARY GENERAL
APDIEA

trade mechanism by the Ministry of Commerce, Government of Pakistan.



5. Website of the Association has been updated with relevant documents and glimpses.

6. The EC decided that the valuable amendment in the existing memorandum and articles
of Association in accordance with TOA & TOR, 2013 and companies act in accordance
with law will takes place in next Annual General Meeting and at the time of election
results announcement.

7. Chairman thoroughly expressed in regard to the Association’s operations as the License
from the Directorate General of Trade Organization (DGTO) has been renewed till 2026.
This success only been happened through the efforts and mutual consultation of the

members of Association.

Meeting was then eénded with the vote of thanks from the Chairman to EC members of APDIEA.
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